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Welcome back. It is great to see everyone after our holiday. Our young people have returned ready to 

learn . This term is a really busy one we look forward to sharing our learning with you in the coming 

weeks. 

      

Dates 

Friday 24th January—Open Doors from 2.15pm 

Friday 14th February—Mid –term holiday 

Monday 17th February—Mid –term holiday 

Tuesday 18th February—Mid –term holiday 

Monday 9th March—Parent’s Night 

Wednesday 11th  March—Parent’s Night 

Friday 27th March—3.15pm School finishes for Spring Holiday 

 

Mobile Devices 

A number of our young people received mobile devices for Christmas—phones, watches etc. If your 

child wishes to bring these to school any technology that has a camera oni it these must remain in 

school bags who handed for the teacher for the duration of the school day. 

School Dinners 

A number of our pupils are opting to go to local shops for school lunches. Unfortunately we have  

received a number of concerns from local residents about the conduct of some of our pupils and we 

have even had a few near misses on the roads with children not keeping themselves safe. We are also 

concerned about the high level of sugary food and drinks been consumed and a number of our pupils 

are returning late from lunch also. 

We would actively encourage pupils to stay in school for lunch but if you still wish your child to select 

home dinners we would appreciate your support in encouraging healthy choices and keeping safe. 

Nut Allergy 

It has come to our attention that a few of our 

pupils have recently been diagnosed with a 

nut allergy. 

Can I encourage you to, wherever possible, 

ensure children do not bring snacks to school 

which contain nut products. 

Website 

We have recently revamped our school 

website. This is still a work in progress and 

would welcome any suggestions for       

improvement you may have. 

Currently it contains some important infor-

mation and can be accessed here 

http://rowantree.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/ 


